
Share Tables 
 

Seguin ISD implemented share tables at all of our campuses with cafeterias during 
the first semester of the 2016-17 School Year (every campus had one by the end of 
October 2016).  

• The share tables are typically located near the serving line entrance, and are 
also found on student dining tables in the High School cafeteria. 

• Students are encouraged to place unwanted food they receive from their 
meals on the share tables.  

• Items that are placed on the share table are available to other students at no 
cost to the student taking an item.  

o There is no limit to how many items one student may take.  

§ We have not found any students that abuse this rule. 

• All items must be unopened, uneaten, and voluntarily placed on 
the share table by the student.  Food items that may be placed on 
the share table include: 

o Dairy items: Milk, yogurt, cheese sticks (must be placed in the 
provided ice-bucket) 

o Uneaten, whole/unpeeled, fresh fruit 

o Vegetables (if packaged or wrapped) 

o Non-perishable items (bagged items [chips, cheez-its, granola etc.], 
cereal, cereal bars, muffins, etc.) 

• Share tables are available at both breakfast and lunch.  

o Items that are left on the table after all students have exited the 
cafeteria are inspected for damage or other tampering.  

§ Items without flaws are washed and used for the next meal service. 

• For elementary schools operating breakfast in the classroom, many teachers 
have share tables in their classrooms to keep fruit and non-perishable food 
items available for students to access throughout the school-day. 

 

 


